
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI

DATE : 15/08/2024

Dear Parents and Students, 
It has been known that an evocation has been made to keep
the City Closed on 16th August 2024 (Friday) i.e. tomorrow
and a protest rally will also be taken out from the main road
of the city.
Due to which the vehicular movement of the students can be
blocked, hence in view of the safety of our students, school
holiday has been kept for all the students tomorrow i.e. 16th
August 2024 (Friday).

PRINCIPAL

------------------------------------------------------------------------

fiz; vfHkHkkodksa ,oa fo|kfFkZ;ksa]
Kkr gqvk gS fd 16 vxLr 2024 ¼'kqØokj½ ;kuh dy 'kgj dks can
j[kus dk vkâoku fd;k x;k gS vkSj 'kgj ds eq[; ekxZ ls ,d
fojks/k jSyh Hkh fudkyh tk,xh-
ftlls Nk=ksa ds okguksa dh vkoktkgh vo#) gks ldrh gS] blfy,
gekjs Nk=ksa dh lqj{kk dks ns[krs gq, dy ;kuh 16 vxLr 2024
¼'kqØokj½ dks lHkh Nk=ksa ds fy, Ldwy dh Nqêh j[kh xbZ gSA

izkpk;Z


